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November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 12 UPS EXPEDITION 

 

I am writing to inform you of the Year 12 Uniformed Protective Services Expedition trip, which 
will be taking place on Friday 8 December 2023.  

As part of the UPS course at Seaford Head, your child will need to undertake a planned 
expedition and then review their own performance as part of their coursework for Unit 11: 
Expedition Skills.  

The Expedition will be led by Mr Ross Sutton (Course Leader) and Mr Dan Vaughan (Low level 
Expedition qualified leader), with pupils required to perform a hiking expedition from Seaford to 
Arlington Reservoir and back to Seaford.  

The trip has been fully funded by the school and pupils will only be required to bring a packed 
lunch or money to purchase lunch with them on the day. We will be stopping at The Berwick Inn 
pub for our lunch stop. Pupils will need to have hiking clothing for the expedition, which includes 
suitable footwear and clothing for the weather conditions. It is also recommended that pupils 
bring a rucksack with them, along with a bottle water.  

Pupils will be required to be at Seaford Head School, Arundel Site at 7.50am on Friday 8 
December. This trip is compulsory and is vital to passing Unit 11. Staff will accompany pupils 
on the expedition. We will approximately be back to Seaford (Seaford Cemetery) by around 
4.30pm, where pupils will be dismissed.  

If you would like to attend, please complete the online form using our online payment system - 
ParentPay by Wednesday 6 December. If you do not have a ParentPay account, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org and we will send you an activation code. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
Mr Ross Sutton 
Physical Education Department 
 


